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              Minutes 

              Board of Selectmen 

                 Monday, February 14, 2011 

 
Selectmen Linda Saari, Clarence Farwell, Kevin Gorgoglione, Tad Putney and Jack Flanagan were 

present. 

 

Minutes 

Kevin moved, seconded by Clarence to approve the minutes of February 7
th

.  Voted yes 3-0; 2 

abstentions. 

Clarence moved, seconded by Kevin to approve the 2 sets of non public session minutes of February 

7
th

.  Voted yes 3-0; 2 abstentions. 

Tad moved, seconded by Jack to approve the non public session minutes of January 31
st
.  Voted yes 5-

0. 

 

2011 Budget & Warrant 

The Selectmen signed the 2011 Budget & Warrant. 

Linda corrected the article Betty Hall had in the paper that the selectmen refused to put a report from 

the finance committee in the town report.  The selectmen did not refuse.  Their report was submitted too 

late for the printing of the town report. 

 

Town Hall 

After some discussion Clarence moved, seconded by Jack to allow the Souhegan Valley Karate Club 

to put up 6’ high mirrors on the back walls of the upper town hall with the understanding that they 

can be removed, if necessary.  The Club will save the chair rails.  Voted yes 5-0. 

 

RSA 540:1-b Landlord’s Agent Required 

Town Clerk/Tax Collector Patti Howard-Barnett submitted a copy of RSA 540:1-b Landlord’s Agent  

Required. (copy attached)  Patti said some of towns are charging a fee and asked the selectmen’s 

opinion.  The selectmen said they would defer to Patti to make the decision. 

 

Milford District Court 

An email was received from Guy Scaife of Milford that Gov. Lynch has put funding in the budget to 

keep the Milford District Court open for the next 2 years and for  “feasibility/design” for a new court 

building at the state police barracks. 

 

Cable Contract 

The Selectmen discussed whether to send the Cable Contract to Attorney Drescher to review. 
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Police 

The Selectmen approved Chief Quigley proceeding with three grants for DUI patrols and speed 

enforcement. 

The members of the police union sent a letter to the newspaper unanimously backing Chief Quigley. 

 

Transfer Station 

Jack moved, seconded by Tad to authorize Linda to sign any documents for a grant to improve our 

used oil collection center.  Voted yes 5-0. 

 

Transportation Enhancement Grant 

Jack said one recipient of the TE Grant didn’t fund the project so we have a chance at getting the grant. 

 

Gen. Business 

Approved warrants for payment. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:25 pm. 

Minutes submitted by Rena Duncklee. 
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